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From: Celtic <celtic451(@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:58 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed leverage change to 10:1

Hello - I heard that they are planning to change the leverage max on retail forex trading to 10:1. This will effectively kill
forex trading in the US. Why would you want to do that? Please, let the people have the freedom to trade. This proposed
change reflects a country that is oppressive, not free. One by one the people of the US are losing their previous freedoms.
You have the chance to stand up to whatever is behind this and say enough is enough - too many great people died for this
country to keep it free. Have the courage that they had to stand up against this and start this country back down the road of
how great it used to be.

Sincerely,

Brent Stanley



